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November 8, 2021 
 
 
Hon. Scott S. Harris  
Clerk of the Court  
Supreme Court of the United States  
1 First Street, NE  
Washington, DC 20543 
 

RE:  No. 21-443, William Beaumont Hospital v. David L. Felten, M.D. 
 
Dear Mr. Harris, 
 

I represent the respondent in the above-captioned matter. The petition 
for a writ of certiorari in this case was filed on September 20, 2021, and 
respondent waived response on October 12, 2021. The Court requested a 
response on October 18, 2021, and the brief in opposition is due on 
November 17, 2021. We respectfully request, under Rule 30.4 of the rules of 
this Court, a 30-day extension of time to and including December 17, 2021, 
within which to file a brief in opposition. This extension is requested because 
the press of other matters will make preparation of the opposition difficult by 
the current due date.  

Thank you very much for your time and assistance in this matter. 

 
      Sincerely, 

   
      Jason Marcus 

 
 
 
cc: Neal Kumar Katyal, Counsel for Petitioner 


